






 
 

 

  

 

  
  

   
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

   

 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

  

released to you in response to your access application will be published on the CMTEDD 
disclosure log no less than 3 days after the date of my decision. Your personal contact 
details will not be published. 

You may view CMTEDD disclosure log at https://www.cmtedd.act.gov.au/functions/foi. 

Ombudsman Review 

My decision on your access request is a reviewable decision as identified in Schedule 3 of 
the Act. You have the right to seek Ombudsman review of this outcome under section 73 
of the Act within 20 working days from the day that my decision is published in CMTEDD 
disclosure log, or a longer period allowed by the Ombudsman. 

We recommend using this form Applying for an Ombudsman Review to ensure you 
provide all of the required information.  Alternatively, you may write to the Ombudsman 
at: 

The ACT Ombudsman 
GPO Box 442 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Via email: actfoi@ombudsman.gov.au 

ACT Civil and Administrative Tribunal (ACAT) Review 

Under section 84 of the Act, if a decision is made under section 82(1) on an Ombudsman 
review, you may apply to the ACAT for review of the Ombudsman decision. Further 
information may be obtained from the ACAT at: 

ACT Civil and Administrative Tribunal 
Level 4, 1 Moore St 
GPO Box 370 
Canberra City ACT 2601 
Telephone: (02) 6207 1740 
http://www.acat.act.gov.au/ 

Should you have any queries in relation to your request please contact me by telephone 
on 6207 7754 or email CMTEDDFOI@act.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emma Hotham 
Information Officer 
Information Access Team 
Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate 

20 February 2023 

http://www.acat.act.gov.au
https://www.cmtedd.act.gov.au/functions/foi














  
  

 
  

   
  

  
 

 

 
 

     
 

   
    

    
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
  

Public Record Office Victoria and endorsed by the Council of Australasian Archives 
and Records Authorities (CAARA). 

The Agreement has the effect of removing all records subject to the agreement from the 
operation of the Territory Records Act 2002 (ACT), and requires instead that they be 
managed and disposed of in accordance with the equivalent requirements of the Public 
Records Act 1973 (Vic). 

Background and Intent 
The Australian Health Practitioners Regulation Agency (known as Ahpra) was established 
on 1 July 2010 under a Council of Australian Governments agreement to create a single 
national registration and accreditation scheme for health professionals. The uniform 
legislation creating Ahpra as a national body did not make provision for Ahpra’s records 
management arrangements, meaning that each state and territory’s archives and records 
management legislation applied to the custody and management of its records. In 2017 
CAARA agreed that all records of Ahpra nationally should be managed under 
arrangements provided for under the Public Records Act 1973 (Vic). 

The intent of the Agreement is to allow all of Ahpra’s records to be managed according to 
a single recordkeeping regime. This arrangement will also allow the archival records to 
maintained and made publicly available through a single archives institution. 

Danielle Wickman 
Director of Territory Records 

29 June 2020 




